
 

 

We will close Seesaw down from 
Friday 9th July and a new login will 

be sent in your child’s report on the 
14th July.  
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We are holding a rainbow raffle. Each class will be 

given a colour. On Friday 25th June we will be 

asking each child to bring an item of their colour 

into school for their class hamper. They can also 

wear their class colour that day and will receive a 

raffle ticket . From Monday 28th June we will sell 

raffle tickets, paid for online on ParentPay, for 

you to enter to win a hamper! Items brought in 

can be anything; food, drink, treats, toys, books, 

toiletries, etc  

Here are the class colours:  

Reception (yellow)  

Year 1&2 (purple)  

Year 3 (green)  

Year 4 (blue)  

Year 5 (orange)  

Year 6 (red)  

Here is an example of what the hampers could 

look like: 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Sports Day 

This year we are excited to 

be finally hosting a sports 

day.  These will be 

completed in bubbles and 

staggered so apparatus can 

be cleaned.   

Having assessed the risk 

we have made the decision 

to complete sports day 

with just staff and pupils to 

ensure as much as possible 

that we can protect the 

school community. 

This decision was not 

made lightly, due to the 

rise in cases locally, the 

limits on numbers outside 

which are still in place, 

having vulnerable pupils 

and staff along with the 

concerns raised constantly 

around parents and carers 

not following the rules we 

feel this is the safest 

option. 

As we move into the warmer  months, lots more children are 

coming to school on scooters and bikes which is fabulous for 

the healthy body and mind drive.  However, please ensure they 

all wear a helmet and have a bike / scooter lock to secure these 

during the school day.  School cannot be liable for any loss, 

damage or injury. 

Reporting Absences 

If your child is absent from 

school it is parental 

responsibility to ensure 

school are informed before 

9:00am.  School are finding 

they are having to call 

parents daily.  Option 1 

01772 743531 is 

designated to reporting 

absences and there is also 

an online form which can 

be completed. 

Friday 2nd July 

Wear yellow and 

support Shine.  

Donations will be 

welcome on ParentPay 

and then will be 

donated to Shine. 




